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SAVE THE DATE!  FIELD DAY MONDAY, JUNE 26 
The University of Nebraska Viticulture Program 
(UNVP) in collaboration with the Nebraska Winery 
and Grape Growers Association NWGGA) invites you 
to an exciting field day to be held on June 26, 2023 at 
Capitol View Winery, Roca, Nebraska.  Following are 
some of the highlights of the program: 

·        Viewing and evaluation of the UNVP High 
Tunnel Vinifera Project 

·        Viewing Ed Swanson’s new cultivar, 
‘Merchette’ grown in the high tunnel and in 
the field (vineyard) 

·        Ed will talk about several other breeding 
lines he has “in the pipeline” 

·        UNVP personnel will discuss early summer 
vineyard tasks 

·        Vineyard Floor Management and trellis 
adjustments 

·        Other timely topics and a tour of the winery 
may be arranged 

·        Lunch will be included in the registration fee 
(costs and details will be announced soon) 

  
For further information visit the UNVP web site: 
< https://viticulture.unl.edu> or email or phone Paul 
Read  pread1@unl.edu, 402-540-9309 or Steve 
Gamet – sgamet@unl.edu 
  
This all-day field day will be the first of several 
educational programs that will be brought to you by 
the collaborative efforts of the UNVP and the 
NWGGA. 

	
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Items for your Calendar: 
May 12&13 - TOAST Nebraska - Stinson Park, Omaha, NE 
June 7-9 – American Society for Enology and Viticulture, Eastern Section – Austin, Texas 
June 26-29 – American Society for Enology and Viticulture Annual Conference, Napa, California 
November 4, 2023, Holiday TOAST 
May 17-18, 2024, TOAST Nebraska, Stinson Park, Omaha, NE 
______________________________________________________________________________________________	

		
Extension	is	a	division	of	the	Institute	of	Agriculture	and	Natural	Resources	at	the	University	of	Nebraska–
Lincoln	cooperating	with	the	counties	and	the	United	States	Department	of	Agriculture.	
University	of	Nebraska–Lincoln	Extension	educational	programs	abide	with	the	nondiscrimination	policies	of	
the	University	of	Nebraska–Lincoln	and	the	United	States	of	America.

	


